
King’s School 
Hangleton Way 

Hove 
BN3 8BN 

 
 

01273 840004 
admin@kingsschoolhove.org.uk 

www.kingsschoolhove.org.uk 
 

 

 

 
08 June 2020 

 
Dear Applicant, 
 
Firstly, a warm welcome to King’s School SEND Department. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to tell you a little more about our team. We are a welcoming, 

enthusiastic and supportive group who work closely to support a range of students with a variety 

of needs. 

 

As a small department in a small school, we benefit from being able to work particularly closely 

together, collaborating to share resources, planning and workload and supporting each other in 

many other ways. We are a friendly, creative and enthusiastic team, in which everyone’s opinions 

and ideas are equally valued. Close relationships are integral to the departments success, both 

with each other, the students we work with, and the wider school community. 

 

At King’s School, the SEND department is at the heart of the school. As a small school 

communication is good between the department and teachers, and a key part of this role will be 

working closely with class teachers to ensure that their practice is fully inclusive and supportive of 

the needs of all of the students in their classes.  

 

Above all, we benefit from very positive working relationships with each other, teachers and most 

importantly with the students in our care. 

  

I hope to meet you at interview and look forward to sharing our department with you then. 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Ben Walker 
Assistant Head SENDCO 
 
 
 


